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November 5, 2012

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10,
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: City of Somersworth
DW-1 2-272

Dear Ms. Howland:

Since the issuance of the Commission’s October 5, 2012 Order No. 25,420, it
has come to the city’s attention that there was a slight error on the plan that was filed
with the Commission in connection with this petition. The error was a misidentification
of a tax map and lot number, which in no way changes the relief sought or the actual
properties to be served by the city’s water.

I enclose a letter explaining the error, as well as a revised plan, for the
Commission’s records. Should the city need to take any additional steps to correct this
minor error, please let me know.

Thank you for your assistance and please do not hesitate to contact me with any
questions or concerns regarding the enclosed.

Sincerely,

1fl~IJhmfl/1k___
c~r-Mô~gan —

Iaura~mitcheIImuniqroup.com

Enc.

cc: Robert M. Belmore, City Manager, w/enc.
Service List (via electronic mail)


